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We are happy to present you with the
New York State Emergency Nurses
Assaociation's latest electronic
newsletter. It's packed full of
information and many opportunities for
our members. As always, we welcome your comments,
feedback and suggestions!

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
Audrey Dupree-Sealey, PhD, FNP, RN

The NYSCENA train pulled
into Saratoga Springs on

April 18, 2012 for the Setting
the Pace annual conference.

The conference was a great
success! It was great to see all our old friends, but what
was especially nice was the amount of new attendee's
that came on board this year.

Of course this could not have happened without the
tireless efforts of our conference committee, led by Kathy
Conboy. A big shout of thanks goes out to the vendors,
who continuously support NYSCENA's conferences.

Also let us not forget the local chapter's who generously
donate so many terrific items for the raffle.

In closing it was an exciting ride, the momentum created
by the speakers and the attendees is what powers the
NYSCENA ftrain.

All aboard!!!

Next Stop, Newburgh, New York



2012 Member Survey

If you have not yet done so... please complete our 2012 Member Survey...

Click Here....

2012 Award Recipients

The awards ceremony at Setting the Pace 2012 was a very exciting and memorable time for all
involved.

ANITA DORR AWARD

RISING STAR AWARD

SPECIAL RECOGNITION AWARD
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION
EDUCATION AWARD

GINNY HENS EMS AWARD

Click Here to See Recipients

2012 Conference Photos

Over 350 photos of the event our on our Facebook Page...

Click HERE!

We will be using Facebook for more items as we continue to evolve as an organization. If you want
to take advantage of the offering these items, and you do not have a Facebook page... click here
and sign up for one today... Don't get left behind...

This year we had a wonderful show of support from our Exhibitors both new and old! | want to take
a moment to thank the Exhibitors below for their support of the NYS ENA. In addition to these
amazing Exhibitors we are very grateful for the donations from some of our NYS chapters.

Click Here for full article.

Annual Basket Raffle by Mickey Forness

At the recent Setting the Pace Conference in Saratoga the annual basket raffle was once again a
wonderful success. The proceeds are donated to the Emergency Nurses Foundation to sponsor the
9/11 Scholarship which is awarded to a pre-hospital/rescue worker, who is pursuing a career as a
registered nurse.

Click Here for full article.

New York Achievement Award

Each year the National organization of ENA recognizes state councils who implement a diverse
strategic plan. For 2011, New York State demonstrated many of the criteria used to bestow this
honor. Some of the criteria include a well run and organized Council.

Click Here for full article.

Leadership Forum

The 2012 Leadership forum at Setting the Pace attracted a diverse and very enthusiastic group of
attendees.

Click Here for fulll article
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Poster Presentations

There were many responses for the "call for Poster Presentations" and "Best Evidence Practice
papers" at the 2012 ENA Annual Setting the Pace Conference which was held April 19 & 20, 2012
in Saratoga Springs, NY.

Click Here for full article.

SAVE THE DATES-NYSCENA 2012 Meetings/National Conferences

August 25 - Newburgh, NY

September 11-15 - San Diego, Ca

October 13 - Newburgh, NY

February 27-March 3, 2013 - Ft. Lauderdale, Fla.
September 17th to 21st 2013 - Nashville,Tenn

For planning purposes, please contact the NYSCENA secretary, Sandi Tetler if attending any
Council meeting at enasandi@tetler.net.

All New York State members are welcome to attend the meetings. Bring a
friend!

Click Here for full details.
2012 New York State Officers

President - Audrey D. Sealey, Brooklyn-Staten Island dr.sealeyphdfnp@yahoo.com

President Elect - Kathleen Conboy, Southern kconboy@yverizon.net

Secretary - Sandi Tetler, Lower Hudson enasandi@tetler.net

Treasurer - Rosa T. Waldroff, Genesee Valley Pijny48@aol.com

Treasurer Elect - Mary Ellen Jennison, Southern Tier MaryEllenJennison@uhs.org_

Immediate Past President - Mickey Forness, CHATT mickeyforness@yahoo.com

Director at Large - Virginia A. Hebda, Genesee Valley vahny46@frontiernet.net

Director at Large - Sue Chalupa-Breese, Genesee Valley sbreese@rochester.rr.com

Thank you for spending some time with us today.
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